LANDSCAPE & IRRIGATION

We are writing to inform you about the current severe drought conditions affecting our region. As
you may have noticed, we have experienced a prolonged period with little to no rainfall, and
unfortunately, the forecast indicates no significant precipitation in the near future.

These dry conditions are having a significant impact on landscapes, and you may begin to see
signs of stress in your turf and plant material. This can manifest in various ways, including:

* Turf: Wilting, browning, thinning, and a general lack of vibrancy.

* Plants: Drooping leaves, discoloration, stunted growth, and increased susceptibility to pests
and diseases.

Please understand that these visual changes are a direct result of the lack of available water and
are largely unavoidable given the current environmental circumstances.

We are closely monitoring the situation and will continue to implement best practices to help
mitigate the effects of the drought on your landscape. This may include adjusting watering
schedules where possible (if restrictions allow), focusing on deep watering of established plants,
and recommending other water-wise strategies.

We understand that the appearance of your landscape is important to you, and we want to assure
you that we are committed to its long-term health. Once the drought conditions subside and we
receive adequate rainfall, your turf and plants should recover.

In the meantime, if you have any specific concemns about your property, please do not hesitate to
contact us. We are here to answer your questions and provide guidance on how you can best
support your landscape during this challenging time.

Thank you for your understanding.
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